
 
 

             Friday 3rd December 2010  
Menu for the forthcoming week 

Week One (of the four week rotating menu) 

 
 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Breakfast Choice of 

wholegrain 

cereal, 

wholemeal 

toast with 

choice of 

spreads. 

Choice of 

wholegrain 

cereal, 

wholemeal 

toast with 

choice of 

spreads 

Choice of 

wholegrain 

cereal, 

wholemeal 

toast with 

choice of 

spreads 

Choice of 

wholegrain 

cereal, 

wholemeal 

toast with 

choice of 

spreads 

Choice of 

wholegrain 

cereal, 

wholemeal 

toast with 

choice of 

spreads 

Mid-morning 

snack 

Selection of 

fruit, 

breadsticks, 

rice cakes etc 

Selection of 

fruit, 

breadsticks, 

rice cakes etc 

Selection of 

fruit, 

breadsticks, 

rice cakes etc 

Selection of 

fruit, 

breadsticks, 

rice cakes etc 

Selection of 

fruit, 

breadsticks, 

rice cakes etc 

Lunch Fish pie with 

salmon and 

cod topped 

with mashed 

potatoes and 

organic 

vegetables. 

Fruit pie and 

custard. 

 

Spaghetti 

bolognaise 

with organic 

vegetables.  

Fruit crumble 

and custard. 

 

Sausages and 

quorn 

sausages with 

jacket potatoes 

and organic 

vegetables. 

Jelly and fresh 

fruit. 

 

Tuna and 

sweet corn 

pasta bake 

with French 

bread.   

Fresh fruit and 

yoghurt. 

Roast dinner – 

roast chicken, 

roast potatoes, 

Yorkshire 

pudding with 

organic 

vegetables. 

Jam tart and 

custard. 

Mid-

afternoon 

snack 

Selection of 

fruit 

Selection of 

fruit 

Selection of 

fruit 

Selection of 

fruit 

Selection of 

fruit 

Tea Organic baked 

beans on toast 

with cheese 

and tomatoes. 

A selection of 

filled 

sandwiches 

with crudités 

of cucumber, 

cheese and 

tomatoes 

 

A selection of 

filled 

sandwiches 

with crudités 

of cucumber, 

cheese and 

tomatoes. 

Small cakes 

Organic 

cheese on 

toast with 

tomatoes and 

cucumber. 

Sweet dessert. 

A selection of 

filled 

sandwiches 

with crudités 

of cucumber, 

cheese and 

tomatoes. 

Small cakes 

 

Thank You! 

 
We would like to say a huge ‘Thank you’ to all the staff who managed to beat the snowy 

conditions and make it into nursery.  We are very lucky to have such a stoic staff and 

appreciate them very much. 

  

We would also like to thank the parents for collecting their children earlier than usual and for 

being so understanding. 

 

Sunshine Room 

 
The children are going to visit the children at Colfes Nursery to meet them, play and swap 

Christmas cards that they have made.  It is a great way for them to make friends of a similar 

age and learn about their local area.   

 



 
 

Father Christmas 

 

Father Christmas will be making a visit to the nursery next week. 

 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend in the snow! 

Best wishes Sarah, Anneli and all the nursery staff. 

 

 


